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Press release from the 

Administrative 

Enforcement Agency 

(AEA), Ministry of 

Justice 
Issued on August 18, 2025    

Releasing authority: Administrative Enforcement 

Agency (AEA), Ministry of Justice (MOJ)    

Contact: Enforcement Officer Hsiang-Ning Hsu 

Tel.: (02) 26336650 ext. 253 No. 114-21 

56th issue of “AEA World” by AEA, MOJ 

Published on August 18, 2025 
I. The focus of this issue is as follows: 

(I) Groundbreaking Ceremony for the Hsinchu Branch Office 

Building. 

(II) News of AEA and Its Branches. 

(III) The Essence of Mandatory Enforcement by Public 

Authorities, Coupled with Compassion for the 

Disadvantaged. 

(IV) Enforcement Focus: Sharing Experiences from 

Participation in the Records Management Quality Awards 

and the Outstanding Records Manager Award. 

(V) Research Paper on Administrative Enforcement. 

(VI) Legal Seminar: Statutory Lease Relationships and Right of 

First Refusal. 

II.  An electronic version is also issued with the publication 

simultaneously in response to the digitalization policies. The 

electronic version will be published on the 

homepage of the official site of AEA 

(http://www.tpk.moj.gov.tw), and readers can also 

scan the QR Code link to browse it. 
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